
Questions? Email the Counselling Centre at counselling@smu.ca. 

David G. Smith Award Nomination Form 
Thank you for your interest in the David G. Smith Memorial Award for undergraduate and 
graduate students (full- or part-time) at Saint Mary’s. Information provided is private and will 
only be viewed by the selection committee members. All applicants will be notified of the 
outcome of their application by email. 

This award is in memory of David G. Smith and is meant to identify students whose 
endeavours help to reduce the stigma often associated with mental illness and/or mental 
health concerns, through lived experience, support, advocacy and/or celebration others.

Section A: For students who are nominating themselves: 

Name: 

A#: 

Email: 

__________________________ 

__________________________ 

__________________________ 

☐ I acknowledge that my name is being put forward for the David G. Smith Memorial Award,
and I consent to this.

Signature: 

Date: 
__________________________ 

__________________________ 

Section B: For individuals who are nominating a student: 

Student name: 

Student email: 

Nominator name: 

__________________________ 

__________________________ 

__________________________ 

__________________________ Nominator email: 

Student A# (if known):__________________________ 

☐ I acknowledge that the Counselling Centre will contact the student whose name is being put
forward for the award, and I consent to this. I acknowledge that the Counselling Centre will
request that the student submit a statement of reflection, as described below, by the deadline.

Signature: 

Date: 
__________________________ 

__________________________ 

Next steps: 
1. Email this completed nomination form to counselling@smu.ca with the subject line: 

"David G. Smith Memorial Award". The deadline to apply is Friday, March 15 at 11:59
p.m. Atlantic Standard Time.

2. Nominees must also complete an online statement of reflection sharing how the 
nominee has engaged in stigma reduction endeavours. The statement of reflection can 
share your own lived experience, or can explore how you have supported or celebrated 
others who live with a mental illness and/or mental health concerns. Accessing the 
online form via the David G. Smith Memorial Award page.

https://www.smu.ca/student-life/david-g-smith-memorial-award.html
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